ADKT €70

From: Gary Fairman <GFairman@whitepinecountynv.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 8:42 AM

To: Supreme Court Clerk

Subject: Petition To Consider Creation Of Commission To Study The Adjudication Of Nevada's

Water Law Cases

The Honorable James W. Hardesty F E L E‘ @

Chief Justice of the Nevada Supreme Court

Carson City, Nevada FEB 09 2021

Justice Hardesty,
| have reviewed your Petition in ADK576 and support the creation of the
proposed study commission. Water law cases have been a regular part of my docket
for the past 8 years and there seems to be no end in sight for water litigation in
Nevada. Although | enjoy sitting on water litigation cases, there is no doubt that
they are complex and require a considerable amount of judicial time. Consideration
of a water court or some hybrid is warranted. Thank you for considering my comments.

Judge Gary D. Fairman
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